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OPEN HOUSE ON CHANGES TO LOWER MINNESOTA RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT 

WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN FEB. 22  
 

The Lower Minnesota River Watershed District is amending its Watershed Management Plan.  
 
The District is working toward implementing changes that will help protect bluffs and steep slopes.  Property 
owners with these characteristics on their property may see some changes in their ability to grade or construct 
near these topographical features. 
 
Those interested in learning more about the proposed changes can attend an upcoming open house. 
 

When:  Thursday, Feb. 22  |  3:30 – 5:30 p.m. 
Where:  Burnsville City Hall, 100 Civic Center Parkway 

 
More information on the proposed changes can be found online at www.watersheddistrict.org/plan or by 
contacting District Administrator Linda Loomis at 763-545-4659 or naiadconsulting@gmail.com.  
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